
 

CRRUA SEEKS APPLICANTS FOR OPEN BOARD SEAT 

August 19, 2021 
 
The Camino Real Regional Utility Authority (CRRUA) is seeking applications from 

individuals interested in filling an appointed position of the CRRUA Board of Directors.     
The CRRUA Board consists of a seven-member board comprised of two members from 

the Sunland Park City Council; two members from the Doña Ana County Board of 
Commissioners; the senator and representative whose districts include the Sunland 
Park/Santa Teresa area; and an at-large member selected by the majority of the 
aforementioned six board members. 

The vacant board seat is that of the member-at-large position.  Preferred applicants will 
be professionals with backgrounds of experience in real-property, development engineering 
and/or economic development.  Applicants must be a New Mexico resident.    

Letter of interest will be accepted through 5 p.m. Wednesday, September 8, 2021.  To 
apply, send a letter of interest, current resume and three letters of reference to the attention 
of Mary De Avila, CRRUA , P.O. Box 429, Sunland Park, NM 88063; or hand-deliver to 4950 
McNutt Road, Sunland Park, NM; or fax to (575) 589-1185.       

For further information, visit the CRRUA website at http://www.crrua.org.     
      

  
  


